Minutes
Laurel Mountain PTA Minutes

General Meeting January 17, 2017
Michele Martin called the meeting to order at 6:46 p.m.   Quorum was met.
Minutes

Copies of the minutes from the PTA general meeting held on November 15, 2016 were printed for review and approved. 

Treasurer’s statement

Copies of the treasurer’s report were printed for review. The Treasurer’s Report was filed for audit.  

Budget Amendments—Vicki requested 3 amendments to the 2016-17 PTA Budget.  Adding a line for Family Clay night, taking away Fall LME Grant & increasing amount for the Texas History Field Trip.  Amendments were approved.

Executive Committee Reports

Executive Board Meeting report for the Executive Board Meeting on January 10th – there was nothing to report.
Principal’s Report — Jan Richards thanked Science Fair committee and volunteers for a successful Science Fair last week.  Jan also gave an update on the innovative grants.  The area for the natural playground has been cleared thanks to an enrichment cluster group and designs have been pulled together and provided to an architect.  A ribbon cutting for the construction to begin will take place on Earth Day.  The Science Lab redo has been designed and construction will take place in the summer.  Teachers are doing professional development on how they can use the new spaces better.

Also, the library will be redone in the summer.  
Fundraising– Catfish Parlour night made $300.  The next Spirit event will be at Phils & Amy’s on February 20th, which is a school holiday.  They will donate 15% of sales for that day if they get the minimum number of people to mention LME.
PTA News:  PTA is looking for 4 people to be on the nominating committee, which will find parents to join the PTA board next year.  

Adjournment -- Adjournment at 6:55 p.m.  
Science Fair Recognition ceremony to follow meeting
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